
 

 

TO ALL AIR CANADA IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

Facebook 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
As you may be aware, eight (8) of our brothers have been 
suspended pending discharge for allegedly posting 
inappropriate comments on Facebook.  

 
We are currently reviewing the legalities with our legal 
associates and hope to have preliminary objections heard at 
arbitration as soon as possible.  
 
We appreciate your continued support and will advise you 
further as information becomes available.  
 
In solidarity, 

 
 
 

Boyd Richardson 
General Chairperson, 
Central Region 
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